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May 17, 2024 

To Whom It May Concern: 

I am writing to express my heartfelt recommendation for Creative Lighting and Power and their 

exceptional contributions to our community, particularly their generous support of Free Life Chapel 

and its various projects and outreaches. 

Creative Lighting and Power has consistently demonstrated a remarkable commitment to 

philanthropy and community involvement. Their ongoing support has been instrumental in helping 

Free Life Chapel realize its mission of making a positive impact in our community. 

One notable project that Creative Lighting and Power has significantly contributed to is the 

development of the Polk Cl campus. Their generosity has helped fund crucial aspects of this 

project, ensuring that the campus meets the needs of our community and provides a safe and 

welcoming space for all who utilize it. Their dedication to this endeavor has been invaluable and 

has played a significant role in its success. 

In addition to their support of the Polk Cl campus, Creative Lighting and Power has been involved in 

numerous other outreaches and projects initiated by Free Life Chapel. Whether it be through 

financial contributions, in-kind donations, or volunteer efforts, they have consistently gone above 

and beyond to support our initiatives and make a difference in the lives of those we serve. 

Creative Lighting and Power's commitment to giving back to the community exemplifies the values 

that Publix holds dear. Their generosity and compassion have undoubtedly made a positive impact 

on countless individuals and families in our area, and their partnership with Free Life Chapel has 

been nothing short of invaluable. 

I wholeheartedly recommend Creative Lighting and Power for any recognition or support that Publix 

may consider offering to organizations that are making a difference in our community. Their 

dedication to service and their willingness to support meaningful causes make them truly 

deserving of acknowledgment and appreciation. 

Thank you for considering my recommendation. Should you require any further information or have 

any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

as 

ad Pastor of Free Life Chapel 

�ree life 


